Oak Class – Summer 2019
	Dear Parents/Carers,
This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Oak Class this term. I hope you find it useful.

Our main topic this term is 
Blue Planet
and much of the teaching this term will link to this. 


	Literacy

Literacy will be linked to the Blue Planet this term. Through their reading and writing they will not only learn how to improve their writing but also more about the oceans.
Genres covered will include descriptive writing, information pages, poetry, persuasive writing.
We will also continue to focus on spelling, grammar and handwriting.

	Science

Science will be linked throughout the term to the topic. Areas covered will include:

Rocks
- How fossils are formed
- Different types of rocks
Changing Materials
- Solids, liquids & gases
- changing state

- evaporation & condensation in the water cycle
Humans
- Animal & human nutrition
Plants
- Life cycle
Forces
- different forces

- Magnets & magnetism

	Geography
Blue Planet
The continents and oceans of the world.
Layers of the ocean

Formation of mountains, volcanoes and earthquakes

Different ocean environments

Atlas and map work skills

Plastic in the oceans


	

	
	Music

Cornet
Children will sing, learn to read music and begin to learn to play the cornet.

	I.C.T.
Children will use the internet to search effectively, learn about e-safety and use different presentation software.
All work will be linked to their English and Geography lessons.

	Numeracy
Fractions (cont.)
Decimals (yr4s)
Shape & space

Graphing

Measures
	
	

	Art

Ocean batik
Recycling art

	P.E.
Tennis
kickball/Rounders

Athletics

(PE will be on Wednesdays and Thursdays)
	R.E.

Things Jesus did - Miracles, teaching/healer
Abraham: A journey through life
(To be taught by Mrs Burton)

	French
Instructions
Body parts

Actions

Colours

Clothes

 (To be taught by Mrs Burton)
	P.S.H.C.E.
Controlling Emotions

E-safety
Sex and Relationship Education


	D.T.
Upcycling and Reusing


Daily Reading – Please hear your child read as often as possible and discuss the books that they have been reading, encouraging them to explore a wide variety of stories, poetry and non-fiction. 

Spellings – Children will practise spellings every day at school with specific target spellings for each child. They will also look at different rules. Please encourage your child to play on ‘Spelling Shed’ online at home.
Tables – Children are regularly tested on their times tables and given set ones to learn. Please help and encourage your child to learn their tables as knowledge is a great aid to mathematical understanding. They are able to use ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ online to help.
Education city – Activities will be placed on Education city that children can play at home.
If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day.

Thank you

Miss A. Wilson

